


Evidence suggests that the Travel Plan is an unrealistic document in the context of a lack of a sustainable transport 
strategy for the local area as a whole. A new residential home on the Standen development will lead to an increase 
in traffic in and around Clitheroe, a town with an old road system never intended to cope with the increased 
vehicular traffic of the last decades. 
Planning Statement. 
The Local Adult Care Context pages 29 - 32 
Another issue relating to this planning application is the potential impact on already overused and understaffed 
medical facilities in Clitheroe. A 68 bed residential home designed to accommodate those people who are no longer 
able to live independently, will require the residents to be able to access good medical facilities. 
We are interested to know how the existing health facilities in Clitheroe (and East Lancashire) are going to cope with 
the ageing population of this area, as described in the above document supporting the planning application for this 
residential home, since they already seem to be under severe strain? 
We would also like to ask if this proposed residential home will be required to give priority to admitting existing 
residents of Clitheroe and the surrounding villages, who require the type of care it proposes to offer; and whether 
the cost of a place in this home will ensure that it is a resource available to any member of the local community who 
needs this type of care, regardless of individual means. 
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